March 7, 2018



MARCELA TORRES
INTERNATIONAL SALES MANAGER
BUSINESS TRAVEL CONSULTING SA DE CV 


On behalf of the International Collaboration of PeriAnaesthesia Nurses, Inc., whom I represent as its president Chair (hereinafter referred to as "The Client"), want to recognize Business Travel Consulting S.A. de C.V. (hereinafter referred to as “BTC”) as the official agency for the organization our congress: the 5th  International Conference for PeriAnaesthesia Nurses  -ICPAN 2019-, to take place from November 05 to 08, 2019 in Cancun, Mexico.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter of commitment is signed to strengthen commercial ties and to commit ourselves to the signing of the contract that will be carried out in the current year 2018 - 2019 with BTC, with the understanding that BTC will provide the following services: lodging, food, air and ground transportation, audiovisual equipment, production, registration, administration of the abstractsfree work and logistics, to mention a few but not in a limited watway, plus all the services that are required in the process of conducting our event, which will be reflected at the conclusión of the congressend of it with in a report.	Comment by Joni Brady: Shoud this reflect 2018-2019?	Comment by Joni Brady: Clarify: in what way is this provided by BTC?	Comment by Joni Brady: What is the "free work" referred to here?

Administration of the abstracts


Sincerely, 


Dr. Joni M. Brady
Chair
International Collaboration of PeriAnaesthesia Nurses, Inc.
